
Development of clinical management and infection prevention and control (IPC) of Emerging Infectious Disease and 
Antimicrobial resistance among World Health Organization Western Pacific Regional Office (WPRO)

⚫ Many countries in the WHO Western Pacific Regional Office (WPRO) region lack capacity for clinical 
management and infection prevention and control (IPC) of emerging infectious diseases (EIDs) and 
antimicrobial resistance (AMR), and there is a need to improve capacity and respond to outbreaks.

⚫ The National Center for Global Health and Medicine (NCGM) is a national center that specializes in infectious 
diseases and has accumulated medical skills in clinical management and IPC. It will collaborate with WPRO to 
provide training and outbreak response in areas of the region that lack capacity in clinical management and 
IPC.

⚫ NCGM will collaborate with WPRO to improve clinical management and IPC capacity for EIDs and AMR, 
human resource development, and early outbreak resolution in the WPRO region through training and 
outbreak response by the end of February 2022.
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<Main training schedule>
• May-December： Conduct meetings and 

seminars with WHO
• Provide policy recommendations (1-2 

experts)

• May-Oct ：Online training on clinical 
management for COVID-19 in Cambodia, 
Mongolia, Laos and Brazil (1-2 experts)

• Develop medical skills in clinical management 
and IPC through educational materials and 
website throughout the year

• In addition, attend meetings and provide 
training as requested by WHO.
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